
All donations will go to The Children's Home! 
This is a residential facility less than 2 miles from UMBC

where children who have experienced abuse, neglect,

and/or abandonment are provided with a safe and

nurturing living environment. 

DONATION DROP BOXES FOR PERIOD PRODUCTS WILL BE

AVAILABLE AT THESE LOCATIONS MONDAY 10/11 TO FRIDAY 10/15

HOSTED  BY  UMBC  UNICEF

Menstrual Product
Drive

In commemoration of International Day of the Girl Child on October 11

Locations with designated donation drop boxes:
The Shriver Center in PUP (Open 8:30 am - 5 pm)
Potomac Hall (Open to everyone 7 am - 8 pm)


